
To Dr. Flick from Dr. Bowditch 

Boston, 
March 23, 1904. 

My dear Dr. Flick: 

I have your kind letter and hasten to thank you. I am sorry 
Dr. Maragliano cannot corne but I lmow we shall enjoy much nevertheless. 

Will Mr. Phi:pps be present on :Monday? 
him if only for a few moments. 

Hoping to see you on Monday, I am 

I am very desirous of meetine 

Very sincerely yours, 

Vincent Y. Bowditch . 

I e:xpect to stay with Prof. John Rolfe, 4408 Locust Street, and hope 
to join you on Saturday night. 


